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Docket Nos. 50-443
50-444

Public Service of New Hampshire
ATTN: Mr. Robert J. Harrison

President and Chief Executive Officer
P. O. Box 330
Manchester, New Hampshire 03105

Gentlemen:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has completed a review of your revised
exercise scenario, Revision 3 dated February 25, 1986. The scenario revisions

| have been reviewed by the Region I team responsible for evaluation of the
onsite portion of the February 26, 1986 exercise. It is our finding that the
exercise scenario has been sufficiently revised to prevent compromise of the!

I onsite portion of the exercise by your inadvertent release of Revision 0,
dated January 2, 1986, of the exercise scenario. The revised scenario
satisfies the objectives which we have previously agreed to for the onsite
portion of the exercise.

We therefore find that the onsite portion of the February 26, 1986 exercise,
using the revised scenario will be a graded exercise. Your cooperation with
us in this matter is appreciated. Should you. have any additional questions
regarding the exercise, please contact me at (215) 337-5208.

Sincerely,
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l
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Terry L. Harpster, Chief
| Emergency Preparedness Section
i Division of Radiation Safety ,

and Safeguards |

cc:
John DeVincentis, Director, Engineering and Licensing
William B. Derrickson, Senior Vice President

j

Donald E. Moody, Station Manager - Seabrook Station
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC) ,

NRC Resident Inspector
State of New Hampshire
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Public Service Company of 2
New Hampshire

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
DRP Section Chief
FEMA Region I
W. Lazarus, EPS
W. Thomas, EPS
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